Graduate Exit Survey 2020-24

We are pleased to share that the Department of Mechanical Engineering successfully organized the Graduate Exit
Survey 2024 for the Class of 2020 today. It was a wonderful event filled with reflection, feedback, and recognition of the
achievements of our graduates. We extend a special thank you to the Centre for Career Counseling and Placement (3CP
IUST) at Islamic University of Science & Technology, Pulwama for delivering an insightful talk on professional career
counseling during the event.

We also want to express our sincere gratitude to the students who participated in large numbers and took the time to
complete the comprehensive Graduate Exit Survey. Your feedback is invaluable and will play a key role in shaping the
future of our programs. Thank you to everyone who contributed to the smooth organization of this event!"



